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Subject:  The Future of The Vale, FAO Planning Commitee 
 
I find it worrying when you seem unable to get the simplest facts correct. 
 
  
 
On your summary of Strategic Site Allocations you list quite correctly that 
Site 19 is in the Parish of Great Coxwell, however, you fail to list site 18 
as also being in the Parish of Great Coxwell. 
 
  
 
Unimportant as this detail may seem to be to you it indicates to me  your 
total disregard of the interests of the electorate you purport to represent. 
 
  
 
Richard May 
 
Bonne Nuit  
 
Great Coxwell 
 
SN7 7NB 
 
  
 
  
 




